

## DIVISION OF MENTAL HYGIENE

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

## HOBART

22nd June, 1950.

Dr. Cade, Mental Hospital, BUNDOORA, VIC.

Dear Dr. Cade,

I should be glad if you could inform me the source of your supplies of lithium citrate and lithium carbonate.

My medical officers have been using these salts with quite a good deal of success, but unfortunately our supplies were limited, and at the present moment we are having great difficulty in obtaining further supplies.

We are so impressed with the results, particularly in some cases of chronic mania, that we are most desirous of going on with the therapy.

Thanking you in anticipation,

Yours faithfully,

Charles R. D. Brothers. DIRECTOR OF MENTAL HYGIENE.

Hauldings -Evans Lescher , Webb-Helfon Gremwade